
 

Rousseau Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
103 McNiven Road 
Ancaster, Ontario  L9G 3T7 
Phone: 905.648.6142 
Fax: 905.648.6170 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 2558 
Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
EMAIL: rousseau@hwdsb.on.ca 
PRINCIPAL: John Gris 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/rousseau 

 

 

 

March 27, 2019  
 
Dear Parents:  
 
Once again, Rousseau School Council is pleased to announce that 
Rousseau Spirit Wear is available for purchase.  
 
The most important item of Spirit Wear for Rousseau students is the 
Red Ram’s Head Logo T-shirt (at a cost of $22.00). These red Rousseau 
shirts are worn by our students for all sporting events, choir events and 
also at numerous other outings in and around the community. These 
bright red shirts help identify Rousseau students to others and really 
help to promote our school. 
 
Payment can be made through school cash online and due by Monday, 
April 8th. Please allow 4-6 weeks for delivery.  
 
Please contact Charlie Coull at charliecoull@gmail.com with any 
questions.  
 
Thank you for supporting Rousseau School. 

mailto:rousseau@hwdsb.on.ca

